
 

  

Katowice, 13 June 2025 

 

5th Circular Letter 

 

 

Dear friends and colleagues, 

 

 

It is our pleasure to announce the final programme of the Nineteenth International Saga Conference, 

which will take place in Katowice and Kraków from 3–8 August 2025. We also have several important 

updates regarding the conference. 

 

Conference programme 

 

The full programme is now available to view on the conference website: 

https://us.edu.pl/wydzial/wh/en/konferencje-naukowe/sagaconference2025/programme/ 

 

 

Tuesday afternoon activities (5 August) 

 

There is still an opportunity to register for either the Katowice city walk or the voivodeship excursion. 

Registration remains open until the end of June. To register, please log in with your personal credentials 

to the registration system (Coffee) at: https://admin.systemcoffee.pl 

 

 

We kindly ask all participants to check the conference website regularly for updates regarding 

conference logistics. 

 

 

Best wishes,  

The organising committee 

 

https://us.edu.pl/wydzial/wh/en/konferencje-naukowe/sagaconference2025/programme/
https://admin.systemcoffee.pl/

